
 

Confidential C 

 

 

  

COLN VALLEY VILLAGE HALL 

Newsletter 

A very big THANK YOU to 

everyone who popped 

along to our MacMillan 

coffee morning back in 

October. You all helped 

to raise an incredible 

£490! 

They’ve sent our 

amazing organiser, 

Wendy a lovely note as a 

token of their 

appreciation which we 

would like to share with 

you all. 

THANK YOU! 

Wishing all of our friends in the Coln Valley and beyond, a very 

Happy Christmas and peaceful New Year.  

We hope to see you again in 2022! 
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If you’re already planning a 
healthy kick-start in January 

2022, why not try some of 
the amazing fitness, yoga 

and our new Pilates classes? 

We also have space in our 
hall so that you can organise 

your own event or get fit 
with a friend, so check out 

our website for availability! 


